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Inquiry into the efficient costs and tariffs of the Water Corporation, 
Aqwest and Busselton Water (2016)  
 
EXTENSION OF TIME TO MAKE SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the deadline for interested parties to make a 
submission in response to our draft report. 

Submissions should be made online at www.erawa.com.au/consultation by Wednesday, 
20 September 2017. 

The ERA will consider submissions received from interested parties in preparing its final report.  
The final report is to be provided to the Treasurer no later than 10 November 2017.   

 
 
 
 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
Media Enquiries 
Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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